REARRANGED CABARET FAQ-2018

Where should | park?

Parking is available in numerous garages in the area; the closest is on Union and 2nd Avenue. Valet service
will be available on Union Street for $10; this is a solid deal!

When will the doors open?
The doors will open approximately half an hour before each showtime.

7PM SHOW: We expect that the doors will open no later than 6:30pm, and we hope to have the space ready
for seating as early as 6:15pm.

9:15PM SHOW: We expect that doors will open at approximately 8:45pm. This is the second show of the
evening, and SPM and Triple Door staff will work to flip and reset the space as quickly as possible! Thank you
for your patience!

What’'s on the menu? Can |l order dinner before the show starts? Will service
continue through the show?

You're welcome to order as soon as you're seated, and you'll have the opportunity to order lovely libations
and delicious classic dishes from Wild Ginger from the newly revised Triple Door menu. We expect the show
to run at 80 minutes with no intermission, and you are welcome to continue to order through the
performance — though if you're attending the early show, we'll appreciate your help in clearing the space in
a timely manner so our second show can get seated!

What's the dress code?

As with most performances in Seattle, you're welcome to wear whatever makes you comfortable. We hope
that you will consider this a special event — get as fancy as you like!

Do | have reserved seats? Where are my seats?

Your confirmation email should have included your seat numbers; please visit
https://seattlepromusica.org/rearranged-seating to view the seating. All tickets are reserved seating, and
larger tables/booths may be shared if you and your party did not purchase all available seats.

| can’t come after all. What are my options?

We're sorry you're unable to attend! You are welcome to transfer your tickets to a friend or family member;
they are welcome to pick up tickets under your name at will call. No additional action is necessary.

If it's more than 24 hours ‘til the performance, you may request a refund through Brown Paper Tickets (1-
800-838-3006). After that, no refunds or exchanges will be granted.

You are also welcome to donate your tickets back to Seattle Pro Musica; we will resell your seats, process
your purchase as a tax-deductible donation, and provide you with a receipt. Please let us know if this is what
you wish to do.


https://seattlepromusica.org/rearranged-seating

Is this a family-friendly show?

There are no age restrictions for attendance (though you must, as always, be 21+ to purchase or consume
alcohol). The show contains a few mildly risqué references to sexual activity and violence (Cell Block Tango);
please use your discretion in deciding whether this is appropriate for your party.

Will there be a “pass-the-hat” number?

Thank you for your generosity! We will have opportunities to donate during the show, via text-to-give (text
“Cabaret” to 44321 ). We are also happy to accept cash or checks at our merchandise table — and you are
invited to consider our monthly sustainable giving program, Fermata!l

Ilove y’all. Can | buy something else from you to show my love?

This year, we have select SPM-branded items for sale - decals, stickers, and our very popular 2 oz. shot
glasses can all be yours. Plan to stop by the merch table and check out our swag!



